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2 December 2019 

 

 

 

Diving Survey at Cirkewwa Breakwater 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners, that weather 

permitting, a diving survey of the Cirkewwa breakwater armour and  adjacent armour 

next to berth 3, will be held on Thursday 5th December 2019 

 

In view of the above a wide berth is to be given to the above mentioned areas. 

 

 

 

Chart affected:  BA 211 

 

 

 


